
 

 

AM/LL 10.11.17 
Year 5/6 Marwell Zoo Trip  

Monday 13th November 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
‘We received this message from Marwell about the workshops being filmed on Monday to be used for 
internal Marwell staff training. Please will you let the school know by Monday, if you do not wish your 
child to be included in this. Thank you, Mrs Mayall' 
 
Hello 
My name is Sharon Bartholomew.  I am the Primary Learning Manager at Marwell Zoo.  I am trying 
to set up a self-reflection task for my colleagues with the aim to improve the quality of teaching 
sessions that we provide for school groups.  I am looking for schools that are happy for us to video 
the session with their class so that the member of staff delivering can view the session afterwards 
to assess their teaching.  Being in the teaching profession yourselves I’m sure you can appreciate 
what a valuable tool this is for self-reflection and improving practice. 
If you are happy with us videoing the session for this purpose, can you please reply to let me 
know?  We will not be using the videos for anything else.  
Many thanks 
Sharon 


